
REMINDER 

  
The CERT Association of Illinois will be holding a meeting on 

Tuesday December 15, 2020 at 7:00 pm 

 

The link to the meeting will be sent out closer to the date. 

  
Agenda 

                                                    

  Brief association update. 
  

Training Committee Presentation 

"Volunteer Retention" 

  
If you are already a member, we hope to see you then and please tell 

your fellow team members about it. 
  

If you are not a member, please attend and get an idea of what the 
association is about and consider becoming a member. 

  
If you are a team lead, please pass this information along to your team. 

  
Hope to see as many folks as possible there! 

  
 


